
Assalaamu Alaikum parents and guardians,  

I hope you are all doing well and in the best of Imaan and health. I would like to 

remind you of a few things happening this month.  

February Events & Reminders: 

 Game Night!- Friday, Feb. 8th  from 4:30 PM-6:30 PM 

o All students must be picked up by normal dismissal time (2:30 PM) 

o Students can come back to join us at 4:30 PM 

o All students must be picked up by 6:30 PM 

o Students are NOT ALLOWED to wear pajamas or to bring blankets. 

Have them dress appropriately 

o We encourage all parents to come! 

 Bake Sale! - Friday Feb. 8th   

o We thank you sincerely for your support in our bake sales  

o We will be having another one this Friday.  

 (PTO) Meeting- Wednesday, Feb.13th at 8:30 A.M. 

o It will be at 8:30 A.M. in the cafeteria  

o Attending this meeting is very important. The events held so far have 

been really great and we’d like to hear your feedback and ideas!  

 NO SCHOOL! – Monday, Feb. 18th   

o Due to President’s Day, there will be no school. 

 English Spelling Bee- Thursday, Feb. 21st  

o It will take place in the cafeteria from 9:00 AM 

o Grades that will be participating are: 1st-8th 

o Parents are more than welcome to join us! 

 Uniform Policy 

o All students are required to wear uniform every day. 

o If a student is out of uniform, the student will be sent to the office 

and his/her parents will be notified to bring the uniform to school.  

 Behavior 

o Please speak to your children regarding respectful behavior and 

Islamic manners. 

o Students who fail to show Islamic etiquette and manners or 

respectful will have consequences such as warnings and detention. 



 Tuition Fees 

o It is very important for all families to pay their monthly tuitions        

on time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Sawsan Alsawi 

Associate Principal  


